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leaf Blowers, low flying 
airc�aft, personal music 
played in public, air puri-
fiers, appliance noises, ad-
vertising, helicopters. power 
lawn mowers, line trimmers, 
talk radio, extended barking, 
Autotune in �opular music. 
radio commercials, Kickflip 
practice, scooter bottoming, 
fake audience noise, political 



bombast, dri�bling, co�mer-
cial sp�ech, na�ration in mov-
i�s, background music, car 
radio, motorcycles, chainsaws, 
drip�ing faucet, early morn-
ing trash pickup, stre�t rac-
ing, television com�ercials, 
air condit���ers, loud voices on 
the bus, ���zing fluorescent 
lights, ru�ning toilet.



OH S��RY, AM I 
BOTHERING Y�U?

skating a ramp ag�inst the 
inside of the garage d�or,* 
that ho�rid punk rocK music, 
shoes squeaking, creaking 
qui�l pen, industrial music, 
drum and bass, skateboard 
grindsand slides on concrete, 
table saw, snow shove�ling.*a
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